

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

Bruce Elder, Sewer Utility Manager 700 City Hall Annex

25 West Fourth Street Saint Paul, MN 55102 Phone: Fax: (651) 266-6234 (651) 298-5621

July 30, 2012

Karlyn Eckman St. Anthony Park Community Council Environment Committee 890 Crowell Ave Saint Paul, MN 55114

Dear Ms. Eckman:

Thank you for your comment letter on the City's Stormwater Permit Annual Report. Your suggestions on how to further enhance the City's Annual Report with additional detail will be taken into consideration as we track activity throughout the current calendar year and prepare the next annual report.

The report, comments and response to comments will be submitted to the Saint Paul City Council to be adopted by resolution. This information will then be forwarded to the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency.

Sincerely,

Anne Weber Civil Engineer